Monday, May 27, 2021

City of santa Clara, Planning Division
1505 Warburton Avenue, Santa Clara, California 95050
(408)515-2450

RE:  Happy Hooligans, Inc.
Pending License #624010

To whom it may concern,

Happy Hooligans is a full-service restaurant serving the city of Santa Clara and its
surrounding areas. We are open 7 days a week, 11:30AM to 8:30PM, and serve as an entry point
for patrons looking to experience vegan comfort food. Through our own experience as vegans
and also feedback from customers, there is a lack in vegan restaurants serving alcohol. Our
investment into a liquor license is requested as a service and convenience to the customers as an
integral part of our restaurant’s experience.

Our menu consists of classic American dishes- but with it’s dairy/animal portions
replaced with vegan alternatives. Our food ranges from backyard style burgers, to BBQ chicken,
to enchiladas all carefully crafted to resemble the styles the average American remembers. The
inclusion of a license for alcohol sales will allow patrons to enjoy our food and also enjoy
alcohol in a setting that has not been replicated in Santa Clara city. We’ll strive to become a
valuable member of the community and adhere to any conditions for safety and integrity of the
community.

I respectfully request that the City of Santa Clara finds that Public Necessity and
Convenience would be served by the issuance of a liquor license to the requested premises.

If you have any further questions or require any additional information please do not
hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely yours,
Kevin Young



